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Pawnee County Commissioners Meet 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee County Commissioners have signed a new agreement with Union Local 251
which represents the Road Department employees. The action took place during the Board meeting
Monday.

Extension Educator Karly Black presented her quarterly report to the Commissioners.  

Candi Tuxhorn met with the Board to discuss budgets.  The State Auditor found some discrepancies
in the 2014-15 budget involving 2013-14 actual transfers in and out.  The discrepancies were on the
revenue side.

Commissioners also reviewed the County Audit from Schulz and Associates.  
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